
To whom it may concern- 

 HB 563 will allow me to continue to have a wonderful experience hosting on Airbnb. I have met 

wonderful people and have established close relationships with some of them. And several have 

become repeat customers! Please do not hinder this. Thank you so much! 

  

 

 Sincerely,  

 Karan keiter 


